Date 30 November 2018

FAMILY FESTIVE FIVE
At St Nicks this Christmas

You are warmly invited to the family friendly services and activities at
St Nicks this Christmas. Please see the atached flyer with further details.

Dear

e (Email: dunningtonpri ta@gmail.com
“nnington Church of England Primary =¢

oo

Parents/Carers

DVD RECORDING OF SCHOOL PRODUCTIONS

Following the introduction of the GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) earlier this year there has been an
impact on the PTA recording school productions.

Photos and video recordings are classed as personal information. There are a number of parents who do not wish
for their child’s image to be used outside of school and therefore, in order to respect and ensure these requests

can be upheld, in future we will no longer record the performances for parents.

Parents are able to take their own photos during the performances but these must be taken for personal use only
and the school requests that any image containing another child is not shared.

We hope that you continue to enjoy the performances in the coming weeks and don’t forget, we will still be
selling teas and coffees on the door and raffle tickets will be available on entry.

Very best wishes

Your PTA

SCIENCE CLUB
Just a note to clarify that the science club starting on Tuesday 15" January is open to Reception and KS1 children.

Thank you
Mrs Todd




Year 5 END OF TOPIC CELEBRATION

Just a quick reminder that children in Year 5 will be holding their end of topic celebration in school on
Friday 7th December at 2.30pm. Parents are very welcome to attend and see what we have learned
about the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings. The celebration will last until approximately 3.10pm, when the
children will be taken back to class ready to be sent home at 3.20pm.

Mrs Elliott

SPORTS NEWS

A team of 10 Yr 2s represented school at the York Quadkids event on Thursday. They competed in a
carousel of athletic events including.... long jump, chest push, javelin, hurdles and speed bounce.

All the children competed with amazing confidence and demonstrated great team work skills. Their hard
work paid off by coming second out of 10 schools and narrowly missing out on top spot by a matter of a
few points. Well done to the children who took part!!! A big thank you to all the parents who helped
with giving lifts and supporting the team.

One final mention must be given to a fantastic 15m throw of the javelin by Ben Rees Gay...a formidable
distance for a child in Year 2!




Festive Family Five
at St Nicks this Christmas

You are warmly invited to these family-friendly services and
activities to help you enter into the true spirit of Christmas!

Christingle Service
Sunday 2 December 4.00pm

Decorating the Christmas Tree
Wednesday 19 December 3.30pm

Crib Service

Christmas Eve 5.00pm

Volunteers will be needed to carry the nativity
figures to the stable and to read the Christmas
story.

Christmas Morning Communion

10.30am. Bring a bell if you have one, //
and a present you’ve received, to show us! 2

Star Party J

Sunday 6 January 2.30pm

Crafts and games followed by our special Nativity Play
at 4.00pm. Come dressed as a character from the
Christmas Story. There will be some costumes available
for pre-schoolers. Followed by a bring and share tea.

For details contact Judith Hewitt 488331 or Revd Nick Bird 489349
stnicholasdunnington.org.uk/news/christmas/




